

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







15th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of an exceptionally Christmassy week! Thank you to everyone who was able to attend one of our Christmas shows – the children have all thoroughly enjoyed performing to an audience.

## Dates for next week:

Wednesday 20th: Last day of term – Happy Christmas!

And beyond...

Thursday 4th January: Term 3 begins for all pupils

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

## **January Return to School**

Please note our return to school date is **Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January**. All pupils return to school that day.

This will be the last newsletter in 2017 – ever! I hope you all have a fantastic Christmas holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back in the New Year.

May you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher